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I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving, I certainly did, all five of my brothers and sisters were 

there along with most of our children and grandchildren. Fabulous food and better desserts. A great 

time was had by all! 

I also would like to extend a special thanks to all of those who participated in the beautification of 

the Confederate section of the Magnolia Cemetery this year. I had a few friends of mine tell me 

how great the Confederate section looked compared to the rest of the cemetery. It was also 

mentioned on one of the local television stations nightly news reports. Sorry to report that John 

Denham’s wife, Jeanette passed away on November 15th. 

At our last meeting at Sconyers on November 9th, we had twenty-two members and guests attend 

to hear Dr. John Baxley give a very informative talk about Abraham Lincoln and how Lincoln 

executed so many unconstitutional moves during the War of Northern Aggression. 

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, December 14th at Sconyers BBQ, our speaker will be 

Reverend Paul Noe, who will be speaking about Confederate Christmas. 

I hope everyone has a special Christmas! 

 

 

Thanks everyone for your hard work, help and participation. 

 

Respectfully, 

J.J. Brittingham, Commander 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

DECEMBER ANNIVERSARIES 

9th Dec.-Carl and Sandra Mixon 

28th Dec.-John and Susan Harris 

29th Dec.- Gary and Tina Hattaway 

 

 

 

 

DECEMBER  BIRTHDAYS 

18th  Dec- Carleton  Hardin 

 

 

 

 

SICK CALL 

T David Armours’ wife Christy 

Fred Bryant 

Fred Bussey 

Tommy Chappell 

Diane Chappell 

Walter Cook 

Jacob Cook 

Bobby Crawley 

Bob Green 

Carleton T. Hardin 

Mike McCann 

Tom McCauley 

Cosby “Butch” Smith 

Ron Udell 

Bill Storrs 

 


